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‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 
 

       
                         

Thursday 13th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Reminder – Application for Secondary School 2023 

 

In September Salford School Admissions sent you details about how to apply for a secondary school 

place for your child for September 2023.  

 

If you have not yet applied please note the closing date for applications is 31 October 2022.  If the 

application is received after this date it will be treated as a late application which may reduce the 

likelihood of your child being offered a place at your preferred school.   

 

To apply for a secondary school place: 

 

You can apply online at www.salford.gov.uk/school-admissions-online  You can also pick a form up from 

the Gateway Centres (Pendleton, Eccles, Swinton and Walkden), or schools; or by contacting School 

Admissions at school.admissions@salford.gov.uk  

 

 

If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact School Admissions at 

school.admissions@salford.gov.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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